
The Queen's University Institute for Energy and Environmental Policy is hosting a 
one-day conference on the future of coal-generated electricity in Ontario.  
 
The conference entitled “The Future of Coal in Ontario?” will feature academics 
and experts in the field of energy policy, natural resources, public administration 
and the environment discussing the issue of coal-fired generation from an 
Ontario and international perspective.  
 
“The conference will discuss one of the most pressing energy and environmental 
policy issues of our time, not only in Ontario, but in North America and the world," 
said Dr. Bryne Purchase, Executive Director, Queen’s University Institute for 
Energy and Environmental Policy. 
 
Conference Details 
 
Date:   Thursday, May 10, 2007 
 
Location:  The Old Mill 
  21 Old Mill Road (near Bloor and Kingsway) 

Toronto, Ontario 
 
The conference will be chaired by Sean Conway, Former Cabinet Minister and 
Special Advisor for External Relations to the Principal of Queen’s University. 
 
The conference sponsor is the Council for Clean and Reliable Electricity, an 
independent a not-for-profit, public policy and research organization established 
to contribute to the policy debate on the future development of Ontario’s 
electricity system.  
 
A copy of the program is attached. 
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